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TICA Adlsmeer
Randweg 155, 1422 ND Uithoomn
Netherlands

Dear Sir or Madam,

We hereby declare that holders of client cards are visiting our B2B purchasing centre TICA in
Aalsmeer for business purposes, specifically to purchase products for a sector-oriented

company. We have taken all the necessary measures to prioritize the safety of our shoppers.
if you have any queslions, please feel free to contact us.

Kind regards,
On hehalf of TICA,

arfijn Cligeur
Managing Director

0031 77 321 90 30
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